
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Newsletter: 20th May 2019 
 
 

Your School Needs You… 
... To win £5000 National Book Tokens prize to spend on fabulous and fantastic books for the 
library. Studies show reading for pleasure not only gives children an advantage academically, but 
can also improve their wellbeing.  
 
All you need to do is visit the National Book Tokens 
website:  https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools    
and nominate Victoria Primary School Nottingham, as many times as possible to increase our 
chances of winning!  
 
It’s VERY quick to do AND you might win £100 National Book Tokens just for you, just for 
nominating! What are you waiting for?! 

Miss Cao (Assistant Head and English Lead) 
 
 

Well done Year 6! 
Congratulations to Year 6 who completed their SATs (national tests) last week.  All of the staff were 
so impressed by every pupil’s calm and confident approach.  Whatever the results, we know that 
Year 6 have worked so hard all year and we can’t ask for any more than that!  Some of our children 
didn’t sit the tests because of their newness to English or because of their needs but we want to say 
well done to them too as they have also tried their best for the whole of Year 6 – and were so kind 
preparing the juice and snacks for the friends in SATs tests too!   

Miss Froggatt (Assistant Head and Year 5/6 Lead) and Mr Gray 
 
And well done Year 2 too! 
Year 2 have been doing their own mini SATs and we wanted to say well done to them as well! 
Although Year 2 SATs are still tests, the results are just there to help teachers give grades for the 
end of the year.  Everyone loved seeing Year 2 skipping around school with smiles on their faces 
as they went to do their tests in small groups – this definitely shows how confident they are!  

Miss Cao (Assistant Head and Y1/2 Lead) and Mr Gray 
 
 

School Meal Statements 
Statements of school meals payments are being sent out to families where money is owed to the 
school.  It is important that debts don’t go unpaid as the school has to pay for any unpaid meals out 
of money meant for children’s classroom resources.  If you have any questions or concerns, you 
must speak to the school office staff who can set up payment plans and give advice where needed.   

Paula Turner (Office Administrator) 
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Diary Dates: Summer 2019 
 

 

Date Year Group Time Event 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Year 2 Day Year 2 Visit to Highfields Park 

Year 4 & 5 Day 
Tag Rugby Event 

at Notts Outlaws Rugby Club 

Thursday 23rd May Year 6 Day 
History / RE Trip to 

National Holocaust Centre 

Thursday 23rd May Year 3 Day Girls’ Sports Festival  

Friday 24th May All 3.15pm School Closes for half term week 

Monday 3rd June All 8.45am School Re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June  All Day Class photos 

Wednesday 5th June Year 6 Day RE Trip to Cornerstone Church 

Friday 7th June All Day 
Wear it Wild Day 

Dress as an animal for the WWF charity! 

Monday 10th June Week Year 1 Phonics Checks 

Thursday 20th June All  Morning Sports Morning 

Friday 21st June Year 6 Evening Camping Trip to Wollaton Park 

Tuesday 25th June Choir PM 
Meadows Singing Event  

at Greenfields Community School  

Tuesday 25th June to 
Friday 28th June 

All 
After 

School 
Book Fair  

Wednesday 29th June 
Cadbury 

Class 
2.00 to 
3.15pm 

Open Afternoon for families  
of Cadbury Class pupils  

 
 
 
 
 
 


